
Helping UT Austin Students Write Since 1993

In the UWC Bi-annual Newsletter, you'll always find a round-up of upcoming
projects, events, and more from the University Writing Center! We hope you'll
enjoy the newsletter, share its content, and encourage your friends and
colleagues to subscribe.

The UWC offers full-day retreats where graduate writers can focus on quiet,
sustained writing together. Retreats happen once a month and are free and
open to all UT Austin graduate students. Faculty members are also welcome to
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attend UWC writing retreats; we ask that faculty members please contact
uwcgradservices@utexas.edu to let us know that they’ll be attending.
 
To sign up for a writing retreat, click the link for the date(s) you’re interested in:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/fall-2024-uwc-graduate-writing-retreat-tickets-
1004648559887?aff=oddtdtcreator

Interested in working for us? Then pop by our annual open house on Thursday,
October 3rd from 4-5:30PM. You’ll be able to talk to current consultants about
their work and learn about RHE368C: Writing Center Internship, the course
where students learn effective consulting techniques. Pizza will be provided.
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The UWC will host an open mic for poets and musicians at the Cactus Cafe on
Wednesday, December 11th, 2024.  All of the performance slots are five minutes
or one song.  If you don’t want to read or perform, please come and celebrate
the end of the semester with us.  We will have appetizers.  You can purchase
drinks at the bar at the Cactus Cafe.  If you are interested in sharing a some
poems or a song with us, please sign up here:
https://uwcopenmic.youcanbook.me.

Did you find the candy
goat?

Did you spot the candy goat? Every
newsletter will include a hidden candy
goat for readers to find. This issue the
goat was sitting at the bottom of the
Song Writing Workshop page!
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